 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
April 18, 2019
Dear Parents,

The kids were very impressive this week.  They worked very, very hard and they gave each test their best effort.  They all kept a positive attitude all week.  I loved the joy that chewing gum brought them!  
Next week we will be back to our normal routine.  We will continue the butterfly and insect unit in science and we will continue discussing our mystery unit.  There will be a book report assigned.  The details will come home soon. 
Next week we will resume our regular test schedule.  
Reminders:

Please be reading for Read n Quiz 
Parent Appreciation chapel is Wednesday, May 1st.
Thank you:
Parents, for helping us with our mystery snack!
Thank you, Mrs. Goote and Mrs. Walden, for planning and hosting our Easter party.
Homework:
Phonics sheet due Tuesday
Phonics test Tuesday

Space test on Wednesday
Math sheet due Thursday

Math test Thursday

*Permission slips and money due for the Penguin movie Tuesday
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